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               From Ms. Gamez, Mrs. Bernal and Mrs. Quiroz
                              August 11, 2008
Welcome to Kindergarten! Every week you will receive a newsletter. The letter will include our academic skills for reading and math. It will list birthdays, “Stars of the Week”, and any other announcements.

Your child needs to bring a backpack. Please make sure that a folder can fit inside. At home, you will need pencils, crayons, scissors and glue for homework. Also, your child needs to bring a healthy snack to share with the class (crackers, fruit snacks, pretzels, popcorn, etc.). We also ask that you bring in 2 supply items: large paper plates, Ziploc bags, disinfecting wipes, bag of cotton or paper bags. These items can be purchased at the dollar store.
At conferences, we will discuss our kindergarten program, homework and behavior plans. We will also test your child. Conferences will be in the afternoon and before school. Make sure that you signed up for a time. 

**Please read the schedule of our daily focus.
We look forward to a wonderful year with you and your family!!!!!!!!!!!
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This week, we will focus on colors and shapes. Your child can wear something of that color and/or find a picture with the shape/color.
Wednesday  -    Red 
Thursday   -   Circle

Friday  -   Yellow

Monday  -  Square
